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Plastic recycling is required for us to manage our environment and way of life but any plastic recycling facilty 
has to be in the right location and have ready available infrastructure to support it in the case of incidents that 
will occur as a consequence of the recycling processes. Like many in the area, I believe this is clearly the wrong 
site for such a development. The area does not have the infrastructure for this development...our roads will not 
be able to safely accommodate the expected traffic movements, our emergency services esp fire services are 
inadequate in the event of a fire of any magnitude. The flow on effects of any contaminants from the proposed 
development will be felt far and wide...our regular 100km/hr winds will blow particles far and wide, our water 
systems feed large volumes of water into the Sydney drinking water system. The development must be 
positioned in a specifically developed hazardous industrial zone that has all the required infrastructure to 
support any incident that may arise. The same factors that were used to stop the development of the Hume 
Coal mine apply here...damage to air quality, water quality,  environment damage and social factors. This 
proposed development, in my view, will have a far greater impact /potential damage on the area than the 
Hume Coal Project... the Hume Project was stopped in its tracks and this proposed development must follow 
the same path. If any of the IPC panel were living in the area and they cannot answer "yes" to the question "do 
I agree to this being on the right site" then they must cancel the development approval 
 

 




